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Dear Esteemed Customers,

Please be advised that our branches countrywide 
will be closed for business on Saturday, 09th July, 2022 
to observe the Eid al-Adha holiday.

Normal banking operations will resume on Monday, 
11th July 2022.

We encourage you to continue using our alternative 
channels. 

Thank you for banking with UBA.

Head Office, Plot 2 Jinja Road,
P. O Box 7396, Kampala Uganda.
Tel: 0417715251| Email: cfcuganda@ubagroup.com

UBA Uganda is supervised by the Bank of Uganda and
The Customer Deposits are protected by the Deposit Protection Fund of Uganda (DPF).


